
 

 
 

Koala Class Newsletter           
Class Teacher 
What an incredible beginning to our journey as a class, Team Koala! In just three short weeks, we've 
accomplished a remarkable amount. We've had the privilege of hosting knowledgeable visitors who've 
enriched our understanding of parliament, successfully completed an entire unit in maths, and pushed 
ourselves to higher fitness levels during our bootcamp ad tag rugby sessions. Thank you all, Koala class, 
for making me feel so welcomed, as a new member here at Whiston Willis. I cannot wait to see the 
outstanding achievements that each and every member of our class will undoubtedly reach. 

Curriculum 
This week, our school’s expectations have been outlined to all children. We have been following the 
Whiston Willis Way, which emphasises walking around school respectfully and enhancing our listening 
skills within classrooms. The remarkable display of manners and politeness that I have witnessed each 
morning are amazing and show what polite children we have here at Whiston Willis. 
 
This half-term, our academic curriculum is as follows: 
English – Texts = The Man who Walked Between the Towers and Beowulf 
Reading – Text = The Polar Bears’ Explorer Club 
Maths – Topics = Place Value and Four Operations 
Geography – Polar Regions 
Science – Particles and Chemical Reactions 
Computing – Online Safety 
French – Presenting Myself 
PSHE – Being Me in My World 
D.T. – Combining materials 
Music – Jazz 
P.E. – Tag Rugby and Boot Camp 
 
For more information on what these topics contain, please go to Koala Class at 
www.whistonwillis.co.uk  

Stars of the Week 
11.09.23 
Star of the Week – Josie 
Rights Respecter – Amber 
Reader of the Week – Cora 
PE award – Connor and Francis 
 

Important Information 
P.E. Days – Monday and Thursday 
Snacks – Please ensure children are bringing healthy snacks to school for break and lunch times. 
Homework – Please refer to the expectations of homework, that was issued last week. 
Thursday 5th October – Welcome meeting for parents. 
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @WhistonWillis1 on twitter. Class 
Twitter coming soon! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Miss Armstrong 
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